

Red Rose Caravan Club

Christmas Newsletter 2022

Dear Members,



We hope you are all well and that you enjoyed what we think, was a fantastic year for Red Rose Caravan Club. We have had some fantastic meets and events this year, kicking off with our annual dinner dance at The Stone Trough...details to be released soon about the next one! We had gin and pizza night in Chipping, horse racing at Ripon in the glorious sunshine and of course, the fabulous meet at Cononley to celebrate the Queen's Platinum Jubilee with the beer festival, fancy dress and afternoon tea.

We are hoping to hold lots of events next year, including quiz and buffet in St Annes, cheese and wine evening at Pateley Bridge, Coronation Weekend celebrations, hire of the swimming pool at Gorelands and our famous beer festival alongside the AGM, amongst many other exciting events throughout the year.

We also welcomed lots of new members as we increased our membership from 100 to 125 units, and it was great to get to meet so many new people.

As you may be aware by now, we have put the AGM forward to the 25th - 29th May meet in Cononley and we hope that lots of you will be able to attend. Should you have any issues you would like to raise in the meantime, do get in touch with one of the Committee.

Thanks to those that have put your names forward to steward next year's meets. There are still a few to cover so please do look at the list which is on the WhatsApp and Facebook groups and see if you can help in any way. The Committee have been working on a 'guide to stewarding,' which will be ready in time for next year so if you haven't stewarded before, don't worry as this will help you!

The next and final meet of 2022 is at Victoria Park, Southport from 28th December to 2nd January. The Committee plan to hold an event or two whilst there so will be asking for numbers of those who plan to attend shortly. We would love to see you there to celebrate and welcome in 2023.

A word from our Chairman...

As we have come to the end of another fantastic and successful year with the Red Rose Caravan Club, I would like to thank all who have attended rallies, stewarded, and contributed throughout this year. On behalf of myself and the Committee, I wish you all a very merry Christmas and a happy new year and look forward to seeing you all out in 2023. Thanks once again,

John Tindall Chairman, Red Rose Caravan Club

Elected Officers		Committee Members	Upcoming Meets	
Chairman	John Tindall	June Johnson	28th Dec-2nd Jan	Victoria Park, Southport Stewards: The Committee
Vice Chairman	Diane Nicholson	Alison Dixon	23rd-26th Feb	Victoria Park, Southport Stewards: John & Joanne
Treasurer	Les Mott	Simon Fryer	2nd-5th March	T.B.C
Meets Secretary	Grahame Hartley	Danielle Procter	9th- 12th March	Bilton Park, Harrogate Stewards: Diane & Paul
Minutes and Meets Secretary	Ginnette Brown	Paul Nicholson	16th-19th March	St Annes Cricket Club Stewards: Ken & Heather

Wishing all members a very Merry Christmas happy new year!

From The Red Rose Caravan Club Committee